
Scoilnuacht 1: Killea N.S. January 2020 

● Our Twitter page @Killea NS is up and running and full of lots of news and activities. 

● Thanks to all for email address received to date. Being a Green school is important to 

us. 

● Reminder to all of the importance of good school attendance. We are obliged to report 

poor attendance so please ensure you let us know if your child is going to be absent. We 

would encourage you to document absences to us via email killeans2020@gmail.com or 

through the note available in your child’s homework diary. We will issue reminder notes, 

in the coming weeks, to children whose attendance is nearing the 20 day cut off point or 

indeed has passed that point. 

● Swimming continues through next term and we encourage all children from 1st to 6th to 

take part. It is part of our school curriculum and a very positive experience for the 

children. 

● GAA, with coach Kevin Nolan, continues every Friday. We encourage all children to take 

part. The Senior room children need a change of footwear each Friday. 

● School Uniform Reminder. Full uniform on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. School 

tracksuit on Mondays and Fridays. 

● NCBI Clothes Recycle. We have applied for a date in the coming weeks and will keep 

you updated. A Spring Clean over the Midterm break might be a good idea! 

● Grandparents Day was a wonderful experience for all involved. Thanks so much to our 

wonderful PA group for the tremendous work and support. 

● 1st Confession for our 4 1st Communion children takes place on Thursday March 5th. 

● PDST Literacy. We are currently engaging with the new literacy programme and will be 

closing at 12 o’clock on Thursday March 26th to engage with a Webinar for teachers. 

We will send a reminder text to parents nearer the date. 

● Eason’s Spelling Bee 

● World Book Day 

● Seachtain na Gaeilge 

● Engineer’s Week and LIT visit 


